
18/07/2020 

MR Adrian Breakspear 
49 49 Eurobin AVE 
Manly NSW 2095 
adrian@adrianbreakspear.com 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

I strongly object to this development proposal. The construction would not only require removal 
of bushland on the property itself, but would require further bush removal in the Manly Dam 
Reserve area.

The area is home to many native birds and animals, and we cannot afford to lose more 
bushland given the mistakes already made with this area.

I strongly urge you to deny the planning application, until it can prove that there will be no 
removal of bushland on the property, and definitely not into the Reserve. 

Sent: 18/07/2020 9:45:55 PM
Subject: Online Submission


